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From: James Meaney/NLHydro

To: Gilbert Bennett/NLHydro@nlhydro, Paul Harrington/NLHydro@nlhydro

I just spoke with Ed. He is prepping for discussion with Minister this evening. He asked me again about 

what was driving change from $7.5 to $7.6b. I let him know primary driver was LIL ROW clearing. I am 

not sure he is totally there on $7.6b and was asking if contingency could go tighter given he had 

previously prepped the Province on lower amount back in spring. May need to circle back with George 

on our discussion from last Thursday and revise amounts in latest cost update deck. Just wanted to 

give you a heads up.

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
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